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Date: August 13, 2025 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Christian County Health Department & Taylorville Fire Department Offering Free CPR Training 

Taylorville, IL – The Christian County Health Department, in partnership with the Taylorville Fire 
Department, is offering community members the opportunity to participate in free CPR 
training. This life-saving skill can make the difference in an emergency, and residents are 
encouraged to take advantage of this valuable opportunity. 

Event Details: 
Location: Taylorville Fire Department 
Date: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 
Time: 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

Space is limited, and registration is required to reserve your spot. To register, call the 
Taylorville Fire Department at 217-824-2295. 

“Knowing CPR can save lives, whether at home, at work, or in the community,” said Dr. Chad 
Anderson, Christian County Health Department Public Health Administrator. “We encourage 
residents to sign up early and gain the confidence to respond in an emergency.” 

For more information, please contact: 
Taylorville Fire Department - (217) 824-2295 

 


